
Workshop with Retired HM from VCHSS Mr. Panchanathan – June 6th, 2024 

Mr. Panchanathan’s workshop for teachers, held on June 6th at our school auditorium, 
offered valuable lessons in cultural education, environmental responsibility, and 
storytelling techniques. He taught the traditional Indian greeting “Vanakkam,” 
encouraged environmental awareness, and shared stories illustrating patience, 
knowledge, helping others, self-advocacy, and effective communication. Additionally, he 
discussed the Law of Attraction and Nature and inspired confidence and self-respect. 
The workshop provided practical strategies for teachers to enhance their teaching 
methods. We recommend regular sessions to reinforce these teachings. The workshop 
ended with great success, receiving resounding applause, grateful smiles, and a 
renewed sense of purpose from the teachers. They departed the auditorium feeling 
enriched, energized, and eager to apply their newfound knowledge and skills in their 
classrooms. 


